
Hello to All Our Neighbors

 The Klamath National Forest is pleased to announce that the Draft Environmental 
Impact Statement (draft EIS) for the Eddy Gulch Late-Successional Reserve Fuels / 
Habitat Protection Project will soon be available for public review and comment.

 The Notice of Availability for the document will appear in the Federal Register 
on July 24, 2009. On that same day, the document will be available for download 
from the project website. A hard copy of the draft EIS will be available at the 
public libraries in Etna, Fort Jones, and Yreka, CA; as well as at the Salmon River 
Restoration and Fire Safe Council offi ces in Sawyers Bar, CA. There are open 
houses planned in Sawyers Bar and Fort Jones, CA. Please see the website for more 
information. The website address is http://www.eddylsrproject.com. 

 We look forward to receiving your comments on the draft EIS during the 45-day 
comment period. As always, thank you for your interest in this project and for your 
involvement in the planning and analysis process.

Ray A. Haupt
Salmon River/Scott River District Ranger
530-468-5351
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